NCT Glossop & District Annual Branch Meeting
27th June 2017, 8:00pm at the Wheatsheaf in Old Glossop

Present:			Apologies:
Chika Jones			Stacey Hodkinson
Nicola Potter
Alicia Finch
Rosie Arnfield

	
	
	Action

	1
	Accomplishments for last year. Two very successful Nearly New Sales. The new venue at Glossopdale Community College is a huge success and we can probably have two more sales there before the site gets closed and moves to the new location.

	

	2
	Monday Bumps & Babies. Rosie has told the current attendees that if someone doesn’t take over running the group, the group will have to close. The new sensory equipment purchased has definitely attracted new mums but there just hasn’t been anyone willing to take the group on. 

	· RA to find out if the group is continuing on over the summer.

	3
	Wednesday at Whistlestop Playcafe. Rosie is happy to continue running the group and though there doesn’t seem to be a huge number of mums that come, there is still great value in the group as a public and open space, it is a very safe and comfortable place to come on your own. We seem to be on the radar of the women’s refuge in the area and even if the mums that Rosie and the other attendees meet are just a one off, they’ll still have met a friendly and familiar face.

	· RA to let us know if the group is running over the summer.

	4
	Thursday Bumps & Babies. Stacey is still happy to be the main volunteer on this group. Chika has been helping  most weeks but we do need more volunteers. This group needs at least two volunteers so we need to do a big push. Maybe work experience. AF offered to help out on Thursdays. 

Future plans for the group include sourcing a few items from our wish list. A bumbo, more nursing pillows, 

More taster sessions including Sling Swing, Mental Health group, Breastfeeding volunteers, and the usual baby groups.

	· CJ to source items on our wish list.
· CJ to contact Sling Swing
· CJ to check with HO about mental health visitor

	5
	Core members
[bookmark: _GoBack]Joint Branch Coordinators: Rosie Arnfield & Chika Jones
Treasurer: Nicola Potter
Membership Coordinator:  Laura Lingham
Parent Support Coordinator: Stacey Hodkinson
PSA Link: Rosie Arnfield
	

	6
	Nearly New Sale 14th of October
Want to buy table stands for our signs
Need to make new category cards
CJ is away for four weeks over the summer so lots needs to be done before the end of the year.
	· CJ to order stands
· CJ to update category cards and RA will put it together so we can get a print order in
· CJ to create intrabiz event


	7
	Move storage unit to somewhere local. Try Apex and offer an advertising package. As Rosie and Chika are both away for the majority of the summer, we will pay for insurance for one month and aim to move in September.
	· CJ to set up insurance with BYS
· RA to call APEX in Hadfield to arrange a meeting in Sept.

	8
	Website needs updating. 
Meet the Team
Baby groups page
NNS info
Latest news
	· RA, CJ, NP, AF, SH to write introductions for Meet the Team page
· CJ to send RA a document with updated baby groups

	9
	Need to work more closely with antenatal group. Find/make general antenatal poster to post at GP offices and around town. 
	· CJ to order antenatal banner to have at NNS
· RA to get in touch with antenatal instructor about updating our social media

	10
	Treasurer’s report
The branch has generated £1,489.30 for NCT so far this year, contributing £1,235.42 to Head Office
	



